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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

As the year draws to a close, the festive season has set in. Grades 10 and 12 have completed 

their syllabus and are preparing for the Board Examinations.  

Model Examinations, due to be conducted in January 2025, will help our students prepare well 

and confidently appear for the Board Examinations. Model Examination I will be conducted for 

Grade 12 from 5th January, 2025 and for Grade 10 from 7th January, 2025. Date-sheet for the 

examination will be sent in due course.  

School will close for the winter break, from 24th December 2024 to 4th January 2025 (both 

days inclusive). School will re-open in the New Year for teachers on 4th January, 2025 and for 

students on 5th January 2025.  Please note that the school office too will remain closed during 

this period. The office will however be open on 31st December, 2024 and 2nd January, 2025 from 

8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. All fee dues must be cleared before 31st December, 2024. 

The last working day before the winter holidays, i.e. 23rd December, 2024 will be a day of 

celebration at the school. Students will have a class party where they may bring snacks to share 

within their class. Students are permitted to wear coloured attire on this day, keeping in mind that 

it is appropriate for the school and modest. Wearing of the school lanyard is mandatory. Any 

forbidden items as per school rules and regulations will be confiscated.  

On behalf of the Management and Staff, I wish all our dear Parents and Students a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year 2025! 

 

 

 

 

Principal 


